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AMENDING THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE ZONING ORDINANCE CHAPTE%
1994-24 NO. 365, APPROVED JUNE 27, 1994. o

Approved
Be it ordained by the City of Providence:

SECTION 1. Chapter 1994-24, No. 365, approved June 27, 1994
shall be amended as follows:

Section 103 - Official Zoning Map, by changing the zoning
designation on Providence Zoning District Map 70, Lot 589
from C-1 Limited Commercial to C-2 General Commercial.

SECTION 2. This Ordinance shall take effect upon its
passage.
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72 Fiffany Street

North Providence,RI 02904

tiibiad

T UNTER 512178
POYTAL L aICE

30,03 ’

20057001172

Mr. James A. Petrosinelli
C/0 Council President
Room 310
City Hall

Providence , RI 02903
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November 9, 1994

Color Creations
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130 Admiral Street :-; T
Providence, RI 02908 AL
Lome
City Hall SRl
C/O Council President SRR
Room 310 ‘ D

Providence, RI 02903

Dear Councilman James A. Petrosinelli,

I am the owner of the company Color Creations in Providence, RI. At the time that I
purchased the company, about ten years ago, the company was in a C-2 zone to
manufacture jewelry. Much to my surprise, I recently discovered that the company is not
in a C-2 zone but a C-1 zone. I was deceived when I purchased the company.

I am concerned about the future of my business and would like some assistance in
resolving this matter. It would be greatly appreciated if someone could contact me about
the procedures in which I should follow in order to receive the appropriate zoning for my
business.

Thank you for your time and consideration, I hope to here from you soon on this matter.

Sincerely,

Sergio R. Liban ;
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